
NAHMA Announces Comprehensive Redesign of its Website 

The National Affordable Housing Management Association (NAHMA) today announced that its 

website, www.nahma.org, has been re-launched with a comprehensive redesign of its 

appearance, navigation tools and overall functionality.  

  

The new NAHMA website is designed to instantly adapt to whatever device is being used to 

access it, so that visitors can easily view it on smartphones, tablets and laptops and other 

computers, with full functionality available. 

  

The redesign blends a more modern look with easy-to-use navigation capabilities that bring 

forward all of the vital content provided to NAHMA members and other visitors to the site. E-

commerce functionality has been updated and improved, and a site search function added. 

Resources limited to members are accessible using the website’s current system of member 

usernames and passwords. 

  

“NAHMA’s new website is exciting and dynamic! As technology advances so does NAHMA 

and our efforts to improve membership services,” said NAHMA President Gianna Solari, 

SHCM, NAHP-e, FHC. “An exciting portion of the webpage and a personal favorite of mine is 

the Grassroots Advocacy Toolkit. Under that tab you will find a variety of tools to assist the 

novice advocator to the most experienced advocator. Please take full advantage of all the toolkit 

webpage – and the entire website – has to offer!” 

  

Also contained in the Advocacy area of the website is NAHMA Maps, which is also accessible 

on any mobile device. Using this feature, NAHMA members can search and display listings of 

affordable housing properties by state, county and congressional district, and find the list of and 

direct contact information for a state or district’s congressmen.  

  

For questions, comments or suggestions on the new NAHMA Maps features or website redesign, 

contact NAHMA staff member Scott McMillen at scott.mcmillen@nahma.org. (If an older 

version of a NAHMA website page loads in your browser instead of a new page, click on 

“refresh” and the new page should appear.) 

  

About NAHMA 

NAHMA is the leading voice for affordable housing management, advocating on behalf of 

multifamily property managers and owners whose mission is to provide quality affordable 

housing. NAHMA supports legislative and regulatory policy that promotes the development and 

preservation of decent and safe affordable housing, is a vital resource for technical education and 

information, fosters strategic relations between government and industry and recognizes those 

who exemplify the best in affordable housing. Founded in 1990, NAHMA’s membership today 

includes the industry’s most distinguished multifamily owners and management companies. 
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